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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

INVITATION LETTER FOR THE UPCOMING FMA 5 TECHNICAL WORKING GROUP
MEETING
1 message

FMA5 Secretariat <fma5.gov@gmail.com> Thu, May 12, 2022 at 7:38 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good Morning RED Claudio:

Greetings of peace and good health from Fisheries Management Area 5!

We would like to invite you or your representative to the 2nd Quarterly Meeting of FMA 5 Technical Working Group that will be
held via Zoom on May 17, 2022. 
For further information please see the attached file for details.

Thank you and God Bless! Kindly confirm receipt of this email.

Sincerely,

-- 

SECRETARIAT
Fisheries Management Area 5


